Breton, Mary B

From: Bill Thornton <bthornton@thorntonbros.com>
Sent: Monday, August 28, 2023 3:59 PM

To: DEP Rule Comments

Subject: Electric car mandate

EXTERNAL: This email originated from outside of the State of Maine Mail System. Do not click links or open
attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Hello,

As a family business selling cars and trucks in Maine for 50 years. We are very concerned that forcing people to buy an
EV car, even if it doesn’t work in northern Maine, would be devastating to our business. We are in a supply and demand

system, let the consumer decide how many EV cars they want. We Oppose this rule of 43% sales of EV
cars by the year 2027.
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